

> Educating young minds

> Serving our community

> Instilling values and embracing our future

The Heights School has received in excess of \$13 Million over the past three years

Major

redevelopments
include two
architecturally
designed buildings
incorporating state
of the art furniture
and equipment in
addition to
refurbishment of
exisiting learning
spaces

These facilities will provide a modern and contemporary learning environment which will inspire innovation and spark curiosity

Dear Parents/Caregivers and Students,

You are warmly invited to join us for a chance to get to know each other Wednesday 10 February, 2021.

Please read program of events below and select session/s relevant to you.

Primary Years Reception – Year 6

Please save the date and further information will follow during week 1 of the school year.

Secondary Years

It is anticipated sessions will run for approximately 30 minutes each. To indicate attendance please visit the link on our website or scan the QR code and respond online by Wednesday, 3 February.



Year 7 4:30pm M Block upstairs common area

Year 8 4.30pm Drama Room

At this time an opportunity is provided to meet Leadership Teams and your child's Home Group teacher in their Home Group room to discuss the processes and expectations of our school.

Year 9 and Year 10

Sessions are not required for these year levels however we welcome any queries or questions you may have, please direct these to your child's Home Group teacher and they will respond in a reasonable time frame.

Year 11 5:30pm B Block upstairs common area

At this time a Year 11 information session will be held. There will be the opportunity to meet Leadership Teams, receive information about SACE and the processes and expectations of Year 11 students at our school.

Year 12 6:15pm B Block upstairs common area

At this time a Year 12 information session will be held. There will be the opportunity to meet Leadership Teams, receive information about Stage 2 and SACE completion and the processes and expectations of Year 12 students at our school.

Executive Leaders, Student Wellbeing Leaders and the Year Level Leaders will also be available for you to speak with.

Apridall

Rebekah Goodall Primary Years Leader Meg Fay Deputy Principal

EVENT IS SUBJECT TO CHANGE DUE TO COVID RESTRICITONS
IF YOU ARE FEELING UNWELL PLEASE DO NOT ATTEND



